
RETIRED MEN'S ASSOCIATION OF GREENWICH, Inc. (RMA) 

Invites you to attend its February 20, 2013 Meeting at the 
First Presbyterian Church, Lafayette Pl., Greenwich.  

Mr. Nimr 

Developments in the Mid East 
 

Mr. Nimr, who was born in the West Bank during the time of the 1967 conflict, grew 
up in Amman Jordan. His father was a career diplomat serving as  the Ambassador of 
Jordan from 1973 to 1992 in Syria, Germany, Scandinavia, Tunisia, Malta, United 
Kingdom, Ireland and Egypt  

  
Fluent in Arabic, he is well-informed of ongoing international matters, particularly 

developments in the Middle East.  He has been a guest commentator on MSNBC.com 
regarding the Middle East and the global political situation. Coming from a family that 
believes in open dialogue, two of his children attended the “Seeds of Peace” camp and 
program.   

  
Professionally, Mr. Nimr worked for many years at Citibank both here and abroad in 

Private Banking, Global Finance, Financial Institutions and Transactions Services, 
working with Middle Eastern and European financial institution and private bank 
clients.  He also worked at the Arab Jordan Investment Bank and Shearson Lehman 
Hutton International.  In 2001, he established Seabridge Capital, a wealth management 
company in Southport, CT focusing on super-high net worth non-US families. He is on 
the boards of China Risk Finance (China's leading consumer credit services provider); 
and Shanghai Harvest Network Technologies Company, Ltd. (leading distributor and 
technology innovator of mobile prepaid cards in China) 

  
Mr. Nimr's community service includes serving on the boards of Rushmore House, 

a non-profit organization that finds and provides scholarship opportunities for 
Palestinian high school students wishing to study at US colleges and universities; and 
Greens Farms Academy, an independent co-educational college preparatory day 
school for grades K-12.   He is also a member of the China Institute, the Asia Society 
and the Council on Foreign Relations.  

 

 

 

 

  
 

RMA members and their guests should arrive by 9:45 AM for our full meeting. The 
general public should plan to arrive at 10:45 AM. Meetings are held at the First Presbyterian 
Church, Lafayette Place, Greenwich. No Charge and No Reservations are required.  
                  Questions about any of the above, call George Shaddock (203) 542-0986 


